
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Madbury Planning Board will hold a public hearing on: 

Wednesday, March 20, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. 
Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road 

The hearing is for the trimming and removal of trees and brush by PSNH along 
Nute Road and Cherry Lane, both scenic roads, pursuant to RSA 231:158. 

The public is welcome and encouraged to attend. 
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